The Lancaster Theological Seminary Seminary News

Editor: Maryann Bruce, 717-290-8752, mbruce@lancasterseminary.edu

Monday, April 30, 2007

Issue 2006-2007.14

May 7, 7:00 p.m., Theology on Tap, Molly's Pub, 253 E. Chestnut Street, second floor - FREE Sponsored by St. James Episcopal Church and Lancaster Theological Seminary, this event provides an open forum on a variety of subjects related to the culture we live in. The topic of "The Bible and Final Things" will be introduced by Professor of New Testament, Dr. Greg Carey for 15 to 20 minutes and then given to the group for discussion.

July 2, 7:00 p.m., An Evening of Drama-"Gospel Pilgrimage Storytelling," Santee Chapel - FREE Drew Willard has told a variety of Biblical stories since 1987 while attending Lancaster Theological Seminary in Lancaster, PA. A member of the Network of Biblical Storytellers, he has presented workshops using the techniques he learned at NOBS' "Festival Gatherings." He has a bachelor's degree from West Point (Class of 1977), an M.Div. from Lancaster Theological Seminary, and was ordained in 1996 as a minister of the United Church of Christ. Rev Drew serves as a pastor for Holiday United Church of Christ in Holiday, FL where he tells the Gospel stories during worship.

May 12, 11:00 a.m., Commencement, Church of the Apostles, 1850 Marietta Avenue - FREE, but advance ticket required

Lancaster Theological Seminary is honored to announce that The Rev. Joan S. Gray, Moderator of the Presbyterian Church (USA), will deliver this year's commencement address on Saturday, May 12, 2007 at 11:00 .m. The commencement service will be held at Church of the Apostles, UCC, 1850 Marietta Avenue, Lancaster, PA. Contact Peggy Stauffer, Administrative Assistant to the President, at 717-290-8701 if you would like a ticket to commencement.

Eastern Regional Seminarian Gathering

REMINDER - Minister for Vocation and Formation, Lynn Bujnak, has sent information to LTS regarding this gathering in Cleveland, OH in October. For only \$200.00 (the association which you are in care will cover \$100 of this fee, you pay \$100 and the Parish Life and Leadership Ministry Team will cover all else, including airfare, hotel and meals) seminarians can get a chance to experience worship and workshops at the Church House and interact with many national staff members, including General Minister and President of the UCC, John Thomas. Please see the letter and flyer, posted in LLLark for how you can register. For more information, please contact Lynn Bujnak at 866-822-8224, ext. 3841 or bujnakl@ucc.org.

Women Spirit - Vestments for Women

REMINDER - This company specializes in robes, albs, cleric collar blouses and other vestments for women clergy. In business for 12 years, Women Spirits sells mostly through their web site since they do not have a traveling sales staff. Catalog may be viewed at www.womenspirit.com or take a postcard located in LLLark for a 15% discount through June 15, 2007.

This is the last issue of the Seminary News for the year.

For information and upcoming events,
please visit our web site at www.lancasterseminary.edu